
 

RE: Comment Letter – 2016 Bay Delta Plan Amendment & SED 

TO - commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov 

From Karen Wilson 

3505 Sonoma Blvd, #320 

Vallejo, CA 94590 

Mar 16, 2017 

 

As I commented when I attended the Hearing on Jan 3, 2017, I have the following major concerns: 

A To allow even a slightly higher salinity in the Delta is a lose, lose policy. Data shows Plan will 
increase it everywhere. The changes in location where brackish water meets fresh water will cause 
salmonids to adapt their bodies at different points and Plan must predict what the temperatures will be at 
those points. 

B Glad to see that you recognize the importance of the distinction between hatchery and native 
salmon. The scientific studies would be much more streamlined if EVERY HATCHERY FISH is marked. 
Please use your influence to make this happen ASAP.  
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